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THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY

OF MORRIS

The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a Special
Meeting at 7:00 P.M. on Wednesday, February 24, 1988 in the
Council Chambers of the R. M. of Morris.

Reeve Dan Thiessen presided.

Present were Councillors: George St. Hilaire, Larry Gluck,
Dave Waldner, Allan Dickson, Bill Martens.

The purpose of this special meeting is

to continue with some of

the items remaining from the February 11, 1988 regular meeting
and also to review the Recreation District Levy requests and

to review a preliminary budget for the

Moved by Larry Gluck, Seconded by W. E.

municipality.

Martens:

#63/88. Whereas a larger volume pump is requried for the Lowe
Farm water system to fill the water reservoir;
And Whereas it may be avallable to rent a larger pump from Mr.

Butch Harder;

Therefore Be It Resolved that, if the pump is available from Mr.

Harder, that we agree to rent the pump

and tractor from Mr.

Butch Harder to fill the Lowe Farm water reservoir.

Moved by Larry Gluck, Seconded by Dave
#64/88. Resolved that we now authorize
1988 budgets and levy requirements for
amounts stated below:

St. Pierre Veterinary Clinic

Morris Joint C.C.D.

Lowe Farm C.C.D.-Park & Rink

Lowe Farm C.C.D.-Curling Rink
Rosenort C.C.D.

Aubigny C.C.D.

Carried.

Waldner:
and approve the following
the organizations and

$998.29
$13,720.00
$7,700.00
$2,500.00
$9,440.28
$830.00

Carried.

Following the approval of the Community Centre District budget
levy requests, Councillor Larry Gluck excused himself from the
remaining of the meeting leaving at approximately 8:30 P.M.

Council then reviewed the initial draf

t for the revenues and

expenditures for the R, M, of Morris 1988 budget.

Council was also informed that Hitraec would have a John Deere

Crawler available for demonstration in

late May, 1988.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 P.M.
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